

	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 9th May.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.

·  Visit to Abergele Youth Action Project, a recipient of PACT funding. They work with young people with challenging behaviour as well as mental and emotional difficulties.  

· Visit to Kinmel Bay Youth Shed, The Youth Shed provides a space that the young people call their own and an environment where they feel safe and secure.  They are able to develop positive relationships and interaction with each other and with trusted adults. They provide opportunities that support and protect young people to divert them away from anti-social behaviour and offending.

· Chair of out Strategic Executive Board. This is the forum in which I hold the Chief Constable to account. 

· Annual NCA Engagement Day in London.







                                                       
                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales
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